Municipal Affordable Housing Trust Fund

Meeting Minutes

October 20, 2010
6:00 PM
Members Present: Bob Gagnon,  Judy Pfeffer, Chris Vericker, Jeff Nutting and Maxine Kinhart
Guests Attending: Larry Bennedetto
Meeting called to discuss a possible affordable development located at 704 Washington Street.
Mr. Benedetto came with a rough drawing of a 12 unit single family housing development.  He was seeking input from the trust as to what they would like to see.  Three of the units would be affordable.  The units will be small three bedroom with one car garage.

Comments were generally in favor of the development.  It was suggested that more space be designed in the back of the housing instead of a common front area to accommodate families. Suggest applicant seek input from Fire Chief.  

Applicant will come back before trust at a later date.

MOTION by Kinhart to adjourn. SECOND by Pfeffer.  VOTE: 
Judy Pfeffer-yes, Chris Vericker-yes, Robert Gagnon-yes, Maxine Kinhart-yes, Jeff Nutting 5-0-2
Submitted,

Maxine Kinhart
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